From: Boring, Susan <susan_boring@fws.gov>

Sent: Thursday, April 4, 2019 10:43 AM

To: Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal

Cc: Sarah Gallagher; Howard Brown; Cathy Marcinkevage
Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] Clear Creek is in the Trinity River Division

It looks like it has been corrected.

We do need to determine how we are going reflect the change in the Trinity inclusion in the Outline Template

V4. Once changes are made there, I can reflect those in the other Trinity templates.

Susan
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ON DETAIL WITH NOAA FISHERIES THRU 6/15/19
NMEFS Phone: 916-930-3616

Regional Transportation Coordinator, Biologist
Pacific SW Region, Ecological Services

2800 Cottage Way, W-2606

Sacramento, CA 95825

Office Phone: (916) 414-6537 (preferred phone)
Mobile Phone: (916) 335-3943
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On Thu, Apr 4, 2019 at 9:20 AM Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal <garwin.yip@noaa.gov> wrote:
Susan,

I just found out the other day that Clear Creek is in the Trinity River Division. How tough is it to change the

table of contents, template, etc., to reflect that?

-Garwin-

Garwin Yip

Water Operations and Delta Consultations Branch Chief
NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce

California Central Valley Office

650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100



Sacramento, CA 95814

Office: 916-930-3611

Cell: 916-716-6558

FAX: 916-930-3629
www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov

@NOMHSHEM,ES
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http://www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov

